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 Estelle Jarvis COMNOT2016/5944/P 27/12/2016  17:02:10 Dear planning applicant,

I am a resident of Flat 3, Piano Works. Before application is granted I would like to check that your 

first floor extension does not restrict any daylight to our flat nor does it impede our balcony view or our 

privacy. We are the neighbouring household to your site and so it would almost certainly have an 

impact on this property. 

I wish to be notified of the committee date prior to planning being granted.

Many thanks,

Estelle Jarvis

Flat 3

The Piano Works

28-34 Fortess 

Road
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